
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2018 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

The Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) is an international nonprofit organization that has 

an affiliation with the Rotary International District 6990 and its 48 clubs. RLI has had the 

opportunity and pleasure of partnering with Keiser University on several occasions. 

RLI provides training to Rotarians in our community at least twice a year. Keiser 

University and its supporting staff have graciously hosted several of these events with 

incredible success.  

We find your Miami-Dade campus to be an excellent venue for our day long sessions. 

They are immaculately clean, easily accessible, and well supported by Carmen Perez, 

your Director of Student Services. 

Keiser University has been and hopefully, will continue to be, a valuable partner for our 

Rotarians as we continue efforts in strengthening and building a higher level of service. 

As Director of RLI for the period of 2019-2023, I want to extend our appreciation for the 

support and efforts of the Keiser community…. it is a blessing to have this partnership 

with you!  

Sincerely, 

Lee Phares, RLI Director  

Rotary District 6990  

Broward, Miami-Dade, Monroe Counties  

Grand Bahama Island 

954-632-3195 

 

 


